
Sent: 20/02/2025 9:38:08 PM
Subject: DA2025/0132

Hello Council,

The above DA Application is strongly opposed by the local community, myself included.

I ask, on behalf of the local community, that council engage an INDEPENDENT TRAFFIC
REPORT before further assessment.

I have read the submitted traffic report, and quite frankly, I don't believe a single word on the
apparent outcomes being satisfactory.

I believe council owes the community some due diligence here, as any local knows this
intersection is a traffic nightmare at the best of times.

It's perplexing on any level, that council would even entertain the idea of a drive through
anything on or around this intersection.

In short, I strongly oppose.
It would be a nice change for council to actually listen to the rate payers paying your wages.

Narelle Warren
Manly Vale Resident


